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5 INTERCULTURA SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED BY SACBO AND BIS 

 

 
The executive offices of SACBO were the location for the presenting of the scholarships for the group 

of students who, in the summer of 2019, took part in the Work Experience Project at Milan Bergamo Airport 
organised by SACBO and BIS in collaboration with Intercultura and the Bergamo Territorial Scholastic 
Department. Following the restrictions imposed by the pandemic in 2020, the date of departure for Dublin for a 
one-month study holiday in college has been set for 1 August 2021. 

 
The scholarships have been awarded to five students from Bergamo: Olga Burrone, Falcone 

Educational Institute; Nicole Covelli and Arianna Salera, Vittorio Emanuele II Educational Institute; Elisa 
Remonti and Ilde Ruggeri, Giacomo e Pio Manzù Educational Institute. 

 
The work experience programme for the students from the Falcone and Vittorio Emanuele Institutes 

took place in the terminal, aiding passengers in the check-in area and queue combing. The students from the 
art institute created a graphic illustration of the experiences of their peers in the terminal. 

 

The result of the combination of these two forms of work experience has been published in the book 
“Storie di alternanza” (Work-experience stories), which was presented on the occasion of the scholarship 
award ceremony, which took place in the presence of Giovanni Sanga, the president of SACBO, Emilio 
Bellingardi, Managing Director of SACBO, Amelia Corti, CEO of BGY International Services, Ms. Patrizia 
Graziani, the director of the Bergamo Territorial Scholastic Department, and Mietta Rodeschini and Dragana 
Kladarin from Intercultura. 

 
Once again, Milan Bergamo Airport has chosen to thank the students who took part in the Work 

Experience Project by rewarding them with a life and study experience, with the hope that their departure for 
Ireland following their diploma will be, for them, a symbol of their “taking flight” after the long and challenging 
period of the pandemic. Since 2017, the SACBO Group has played host to more than 1150 pupils from 30 
schools throughout the area in Work Experience Projects: 23 from Bergamo and province, 1 from Brescia, 4 
from Milan/Monza, 1 from Lecco and 1 from Turin. 


